
 

Tuesday 8th January 2019 
 

  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our topic next half term is ‘Dinosaurs’ and as part 

of this we have planned for the children to take 

part in a dinosaur and fossil workshop on 

Wednesday 16th January.  

 

During this workshop the children will work alongside a paleontologist 

and become dinosaur detectives looking for fossils. The children will 

learn when each dinosaur lived, where they came from, what they ate 

and much more. They will then have a visit from Sophie, a 7-year-old 

animatronic T-Rex, which will not only entertain your child but will also 

teach them how T-Rex’s lived and survived so many years ago. 

 

In order for this workshop to go ahead, we are asking for a contribution 

of £4.00 from each child to pay for the paleontologist’s time and use of 

resources. 

 

Please return the slip below and £4.00 by Monday 14th January.  

 

 

I give consent for my child _________________________________________ 

to take part in the dinosaur workshop and enclosed is the £4.00 

contribution. 

 
Signed______________________________________________________________ 
 
Date _______________________________________________________________ 


